
Library Staff Report, April 2023 

 

• Celebrated National Poetry month and posted poems by Jerome authors. 
 

• Reviewed summer reading updates and attended recorded trainings. 
 
 

• Moved Lost and Missing items with Holds to different bib records. 
 

• Corrected bar-coding errors. 
 
 

• Met with El Valle art association chair Kathi Feher to discuss collaboration  
with the Jerome Community Art Program. 

 

• Attended Staff Meetings with Library and Art Program staff 
• Attended staff Meeting with Department heads. 

 
• Added 2 new library users for a total of 209. 

Discarded 15 items, added 10 for a total of 14,293 items . 
Transited 246 items. 

Community Art Program 

Prepared introduction to Metal Smithing for Art Room Class. 

 

 
Respectfully, Kathleen Jarvis  
Jerome Librarian 

 


